

"Growing together at the heart of God's community"



Head Teacher: Mrs Karen Mowbray BA Hons M Ed

Warrington Road, Glazebury, Warrington, Cheshire. WA3 5LZ.

Tel: 01925 763 234

Email:glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk

7th September, 2021



Dear Parents and carers,

We are delighted to welcome you all back to school, and in an effort to answer all those niggling questions that we all naturally have and to support parental communications, we are re-introducing our "**Meet the Teacher event**" This will be held on the **Tuesday 14th September, 2021** and we are offering 2 time slots, this is to help those parents that have children in different classes. These will be in the form of:

- 3.20-3.50pm Face-face presentation in classrooms OR
- 4-4.30pm Same presentation over Zoom to support parents not able to get on site.

We hope to give you as parents a flavour of the classroom experience and expectations. This will include:

- Opportunity to build up parental relationships with staff.
- > Share the timetable and expectations of year groups.
- > Explain the homework expectations
- > Provide a broad curriculum overview for class
- > Share behaviour expectations
- > Discuss the importance of attendance
- Provide a chance to share key School Priorities with parents
- Give any key upcoming events for that class E.G. meetings for residentials in UKS2...
- > Provide the opportunity for you to ask any questions about the new year group.

To ensure that numbers are safely and adequately prepared for we ask that you indicate your attendance below. We also understand those that may decide that this does not fit in to your current commitments and will be providing an information sheet to all parents.

Please tick to indicate your preference:

Class	Face to Face 3.20-3.50pm	Zoom 4-4.30pm
1		
2		
3		
4		

Signature:

We look forward to seeing you, and hope to continue to ensure we all "Grow at the Heart of God's Community"

Kind Regards

Mrs Mawbray

Head Teacher